
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 
 4/1 - 4/9    ~ Spring Break—NO SCHOOL 
4/14  ~ Dine Out at Chicago Fire 
4/19 - 4/30 ~ State Testing for 3rd—5th grade 
 

~Adopt A Class~ 
 

Thank you to the following family for their generous           
donations to our  

Oak Meadow Teachers!!! 
 

The Francis Family 

School Times: All Mandarin grades and First - Fifth grades: 7:55 - 2:07 
  Kindergarten Times: 7:40 - 11:10,  TK Times: 11:11 - 2:41 
Minimum Day Dismissal Time: Mandarin K & First - Fifth grades - 12:02 (Lunch is always served on minimum days)  
Early Release Wednesdays: Mandarin K & First - Fifth 7:55 - 1:10,  
  Kindergarten AM ~ 7:40 - 10:25, TK PM ~ 10:25 - 1:10 

Oak Meadow Elementary & 
Buckeye Union Mandarin Immersion 

Buckeye Union School District 
7701 Silva Valley Parkway-El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

(916)933-9746 FAX (916)933-9784 
Web Site– www.buckeyeusd.org/omes & www.buckeyeusd.org/bumi 

    
April 2021 

Parent Bulletin #7           Tracy Linyard/Principal                         

 

 
 
 
 
 
ARE YOU MOVING? 

 
Please notify the office if you’re moving 

or know that your child will not be        
attending Oak Meadow or our Mandarin 

Immersion Program in August.  

SPIRIT DAYS 
 

April 16th ~ Super Hero Day 
 “It’s SUPER to be Kind!” 
April 30th ~ Rockstar Day 
 “We ROCKED the Test!” 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT       
 

Open Now ~  Online Enrollment 

 Via our website at https://www.buckeyeusd.org/omes and click on the “Our 
School” tab and then “Online Enrollment” 

 
Registration Packets are available in the office or download and print it from our 
website. 
 
Completed packets may be emailed to: 
lmccusker@buckeyeusd.org or dropped off at the school office. 
 

REQUIRED documentation to register  

 Birth Certificate 

 Current Immunization Record 

 Residence Verification - 2 pieces of documentation.  For specific information 
regarding proof or residence click HERE. 

 
It is important to understand that your child’s registration packet is not complete 
if all documents & immunizations required to be submitted have not been       
submitted at the time the enrollment packet is received at the office.  Your student 
will then be placed on a waitlist until all documents have been received.   

 
Please contact the office at 916-933-9746 with any questions. 
 
*Current students do not need to complete a new enrollment packet 

http://omes.buckeyeusd.org/
https://www.buckeyeusd.org/omes
chrome-extension://oemmndcbldboiebfnladdacbdfmadadm/https:/www.buckeyeusd.org/cms/lib/CA02209466/Centricity/Domain/4/AR5111.1%20District%20Residency.pdf


 



 
 Counselor’s Corner 

 
 
With Spring Break on the horizon and additional time at home, I thought it might be helpful to share some tidbits about      
practicing social emotional learning at home.  Social emotional learning involves self-awareness, self-management, social 
awareness, relationship building, and decision making.  By practicing and building these skills, children become better 
equipped to navigate relationships, problem solve, and regulate feelings.  
 

 

10 Ways Parents Can Bring Social Emotional Learning Home 

 

Take care of yourself, even when it feels like the last thing you have time for 

Much like putting on your own oxygen mask first before putting on a childôs, we must take care of ourselves so that we can 
show up for others.  Build in time, even if itôs only 10 minutes a day for your own wellness practices---journaling, going for a 
walk, meditating, exercising, etc. 
 

Establish routines and intentionality 

Routines ground us and provide a sense of safety and security.  Craft a daily routine for you and your children to stick to. 
 

Presence is not the same as being present 

Many parents may be physically present but not truly present. Be intentional about connecting with your children.  Make it a 
priority to set daily times for playing together, reading books or singing songs. 
 

Commit acts of kindness to others 

Practicing and modeling kind acts towards others helps us build appreciation of our own lives, and  improve our own physical 
and mental health.  Demonstrating kindness emulates a more powerful message than just talking about being kind. 
 

Engage in creativity together 

Examples of creativity in action include cooking or baking together, doing puzzles, coloring or art projects, playing board 
games, or writing a poem or song together. 
 

Celebrate what you can 

Try to find something small to celebrate each day.  Celebrate health, a new day, the sun shining.  Research shows that when 
we stop to ñsavor the good stuffò, we develop resiliency in deflecting negative events that may come our way.  Take the op-
portunity to share 3 things youôre grateful for at dinner each night. 
 

Practice active listening 

Ask questions, listen actively with your whole body, and always model good eye contact.  Validate and acknowledge feelings, 
fears and concerns. 
 

Help your child express and name their emotions 

If children are struggling to identify their feelings, ask them to express it through drawing, facial expressions or through a body 
movement. 
 
 

Practice social emotional learning daily 

Building important habits takes practice and just as you brush your teeth every day, children and adults need daily opportuni-
ties to identify, express, and manage their emotions. 
 

Transition Mindfully (being present in the moment) 

Transitions can already be challenging for young children, so introduce mindful breathing, seeing, or hearing as you 
transition from one thing to another.   
 
 
Happy Spring and enjoy your time together! 
Mrs. Leslee 
 
As always, if youôre interested in a counseling group for your child, feel free to contact me at lspencer-long@buckeyeusd.org 
or go to the school website for more information on mental health services.  

mailto:lspencer-long@buckeyeusd.org


 



 



 



 

 

ADOPT A CLASS  
2020-2021 

The ñAdopt A Classò program was created over thirteen years ago to provide  ad-
ditional money, directly to the teachers, to assist in enhancing our childrenôs    ed-
ucation.  
Business, individuals, or groups of families may ñAdopt A Classò for a minimum donation of $200 in order to re-
ceive an appreciation certificate. All teachers, resource, P.E. & library are eligible to receive the donations. 
 

DONORS BENEFIT BY: 

 Recognition in the classroom for a year 
 

 Recognition in the school bulletin 
 

 Certificate for place of business at end of school year 
 

 Tax benefits 
 

 100% of your money goes to the teacher! 

This is a win/win for students and businesses! 
(Please make checks payable to Oak Meadow School and return to the office) 

 

Name:___________________________Phone:______________ 
 
Adress:______________________________________________ 
 
Email:_______________________________________________ 
 
Name for Certificate:___________________________________ 
 
Teacherôs Name:____________________ Grade:_____________ 
 
Amount donated $:____________   
 
Have you requested matching funds from an employer? ______ 

 
Thank you for your support! 

OAK MEADOW Elementary  

& BUCKEYE UNION MANDARIN IMMERSION  


